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28TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
6TH – 17TH NOVEMBER, 2017

REPORT OF THE WORKING GROUP ON THE UNIVERSAL 

PERIODIC REVIEW OF PAKISTAN

STATEMENT BY GHANA DELIVERED BY MR. JOSEPH OWUSU-ANSAH, COUNSELLOR, ON MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER, 2017

Mr. President, 

Ghana extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Pakistan to the UPR Working Group.
My delegation welcomes the establishment by Pakistan of the National Commission on Human Rights, and the development of the National Sanitation and the National Drinking Water Policies in support of inclusive development.
Ghana also notes with satisfaction Pakistan’s comprehensive Five-year Plan which sets out the guiding principles and implementation strategies for national human rights development, and encourages the government to continue along this trajectory.
Ghana has the following three recommendations for the kind consideration of Pakistan:

i. Consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the 
Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families;
ii. Ratify the Optional Protocol to the OP-CAT; and 
iii. Consider conducting an assessment of the effects of air, water and 

soil pollution on children’s health with the view to designing a well-resourced strategy to address the situation.
My delegation wishes Pakistan success with the review.

I thank you.        
